
GIST Techno Management Business Academy (GTMBA) 9:th 
Graduation< Graduates Donate >? Million Won to Development 
Fund 

- #$ graduates of the 0#th class on Tuesday, November ;$... A total of >?@ graduates have graduated since 
GTMBA was established in ;F0F 

- 0#th class alumni raise ;F million won for GIST development fund... “As a GIST alumni, I will contribute to 
the development of the school and the revitalization of the local economy” 

 

▲ The GIST Techno Management Business Academy held its 0#th graduation ceremony at the Oryong Hall multipurpose hall on 
Tuesday, November ;$, and attendees are taking a commemorative photo. 

The Gwangju Institute of Science and Technology (GIST, President Kichul Lim) announced that the Techno 
Management Business Academy (GTMBA, Director Jae Gwan Kim) held the 0#th GTMBA graduation 
ceremony on Tuesday, November ;$, and also held a donation ceremony for the ;F million won 
development fund raised by the 0#th graduating class. 

The event was held in the Oryong Hall multipurpose hall with approximately $F people in attendance, 
including Vice President for R&DB Sungho Jeong, GIST officials and related personnel, and the 0#th 
graduating class. 

The #$ graduating students of the 0#th graduating class who completed the ^F-week GTMBA curriculum 
received a certificate of completion in the name of the president, and Won-man Kim, the 0#th graduating 
class president and chairman of Saehan Plus, received the GIST President’s Award. 



▲ On Tuesday, November ;$, the GIST Techno Management Business Academy held a donation ceremony for the ;F million won 
development fund raised by the 0#th Alumni Association at the Oryong Hall multipurpose room and took a commemorative photo. 
(From left) GIST Development Foundation Chairman Hae-myeong Kim, GTMBA Alumni Association President Yun-seop Kim, Saehan 
Plus Co., Ltd. Chairman Won-man Kim, Vice President for R&DB Sungho Jeong, and GTMBA Director Jae Gwan Kim. 

Chairman Won-man Kim said, "In the hope that GIST will stand tall as a world-class science and 
engineering education and research institute, we have decided to donate development funds together with 
Wonwoo. We sincerely thank the GIST Techno Management Business Academy and its staff for providing 
high-quality educational programs, and as a GIST alumni, we will contribute to the development of the 
school and the revitalization of the local economy. 

President Kichul Lim delivered a congratulatory speech that was read by Vice President for R&DB Sungho 
Jeong, saying, "Based on the pride and confidence of having completed the GTMBA course, I hope that you 
will take the lead in improving your management skills and enhancing the competitiveness of local 
industries by utilizing the insight and personal network you have gained through the CEO course. Please 
continue to strive for continued communication and cooperation between GIST and your industry." 

GTMBA opened the CTO course in ;F0F to serve as a business hub through a systematic CEO education 
program, and currently, approximately >iF alumni are active as leaders in various fields of society. 

GTMBA opens every March and is held every Tuesday at ? PM at GIST Oryong Hall for ^F weeks until 
November, and is currently recruiting new students for the 0>th class in ;F;>. 


